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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Roxborough Water and Sanitation District 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: TST Infrastructure, LLC 
  Bill Goetz 

 
SUBJECT: Engineering Status Report 
 
DATE:  June 8, 2021 
 
 
I. DEVELOPMENT PROJECTS 

 
North Loop Water Relocation – Relocations of the North Loop Waterline to 
eliminate conflicts with new electrical boxes are in progress.  Completion is 
expected on or about June 14, 2021. 
 

II. WATER TREATMENT PLANT 
 

The Backwash Pond Phase 1 project was approved at the May board meeting 
and Notice of Award has been issued.  Execution of contracts is in progress and 
Notice to Proceed is expected the week of June 14, 2021.  
 

 
III. ROCK WREN SEWER REPLACEMENT 

 
Work at the site has commenced.  The new manhole in Hawk’s Nest Trail has 
been constructed and installation of the new sewer line began on June 7, 2021.  
Initial progress has been slow due to the depth of the excavation as well as rock 
encountered in the excavation. 

 
 
IV. RAMPART WATER LINE REPLACEMENT  

 
Potholing of existing utilities is complete and final design of the project is in 
progress.   Approval of a staging area on RVMD property is expected to occur at 
the RVMD board meeting in June. 
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V. RAMPART PUMP STATION RELOCATION 
 

RWSD and TST met with Denver Water and Aurora on March 9 to review the 
project concepts and get input from all parties.  Denver Water is reviewing the 
request for easement internally. (No Change) 
 

VI. WTP HIGH ZONE PUMP FOR DWSD 
 

Completion of design is expected the week of June 7, and receipt of contractor 
pricing is scheduled for mid-July.  Completion of construction is scheduled for the 
end of April 2022. 
 

VII. GIS 
 

A training session for new GIS features was conducted on May 27 and several 
additional features and modifications were requested by the operations staff.  
Development of the requested modifications is in progress. 


